
Cooper, Kathy ^ ' ' RECEIVED 
IRRC 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 5:30 PM 
To: Help M m ?!J AM f f : f , 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Kim 

Last Name: Wesolek 

Company: 

Email: kande5@eonsolidated.net 

Subject: rejecting the common core 

Message: 
The school system is not helping our students as it is with the no child left behind. To use common core 
standards would be worse. Standards have been lowered and I can't see society surviving with even lower 
standards. The sense of entitlement I am seeing from students currently is unbelievable. We need to step back 
and take control of our education, promoting self worth, common sense and pride in our academic 
accomplishments, and not everyone receiving an award for participation. 


